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Dear Parents/Carers, 
As the sunshine graced us this week, our outdoor spaces came 
alive with laughter, learning, and lots of activity. The children have 
been soaking up the beautiful weather while continuing to work 
hard in all areas of their development.  
 
This week, we are incredibly proud to celebrate our amazing Year 
6s, who have truly embodied our school value of ambition as they 
completed their SATs with determination, focus, and positivity. 
From the moment the first paper began, the children showed what 
it means to be resilient learners—staying calm under pressure, 
keeping going when questions got tricky, and supporting each 
other with encouragement and kindness. They drew on their 
resourcefulness, using all the strategies, skills, and knowledge 
they've built up over the years to tackle each challenge with 
confidence. 

Our youngest learners have had an action-packed week, full of 
discovery and excitement as they explored the theme of transport 
through some fantastic real-world experiences. 
Reception had a brilliant time visiting Lappa Valley, where they 
enjoyed train rides, explored the beautiful surroundings, and 
experienced transport in action. It was a day full of awe and 
wonder—and plenty of joyful faces! 

Not to be outdone, our pre-school children had a fantastic visit to 
Bodmin Railway. They loved climbing aboard the trains, watching 
them chug along the tracks. The trip brought their learning to life in 
such a memorable way. Back at school, there was even more 
excitement when a real tractor rolled into the carpark! The children 
were thrilled to see it up close, ask questions about how it works. It 
sparked some brilliant conversations and imaginative play! 

Our Year 4 children had an unforgettable day this week as they 
visited the Woodland Skills Centre—a perfect setting for hands-on 
learning, teamwork, and connection with nature.  I’m sure the Year 
3s are looking forward to it next Friday. 

Once again, we’re thrilled to report that attendance across the 
school has been fantastic—a huge well done to all our children and 
families for their commitment to being in school, ready to learn, 
every day.  

Have a fantastic weekend enjoying the sunshine 

Mrs Sally Cook 
Head of School 
 

Weekly Attendance  

Year Group %  
Attendance 

Year Group %  
Attendance  

R 100% 4 92.06% 

1 100% 5 100% 

2 96.83% 6 98.77% 

3 100% Whole 
School 

98.9% 

School Menu 
 

WB 12th May -Week 2 

If you require  this newsletter in an alternative format, for example large print or dyslexia friendly , please email 
secretary@lewannick.net .  This also applies if you require it in a different language.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

May 25  
Fri 23rd—Yr 3 Woodland Skills Centre  
Mon 26th—Fri 30th—HALF TERM  
June 25  
Monday 2nd—INSET DAY  
Thursday 5th—Yr 2 Woodland Skills Centre—Details to 
Follow  
Friday 6th—Whole school Art day  
Thursday 19th—Yr 1 Woodland Skills Centre—Details to 
Follow  
Mon 23rd—Wed 25th —Year 3/4 Residential Porthpean  
Mon 30th– Wed 02nd Jul—Year 5/6 Residential Camp 
Kernow  
July 25  
Friday 11th—Sports Day—Details to follow  
Wednesday 23rd—Last day of the summer term.  

Sept 25  

Thurs 4th - all children in to start the new academic year  

NEWSLETTER    16th May 2025 

Readers of the Week 

Norah 

Willow 

Stars of the Week 

Lowen, Ada, Isobel, 

Penny, Thomas M 

ALL YEAR 6! 

http://www.lewannick.cornwall.sch.uk
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Fox Class Update 

What a fantastic couple of weeks we’ve had exploring the 
topic of transport! The children have been full of 
enthusiasm and curiosity as they learn about different 
ways to travel and how transport has changed over time.  
Our school trip was a huge success — the children 
enjoyed a fun and educational day, seeing transport in 
action and participating in hands-on activities. We also 
loved our special visit from the tractor, which sparked lots 
of questions and inspired some great discussions about 
farming and machinery. We’ve been making the most of 
the lovely sunny weather by spending lots of time outside. 
To ensure the children stay comfortable and protected, we 
now have a canopy set up outside, providing a shaded 
area for play and learning.  As the weather continues to 
get warmer, please remember to apply suncream to your child before school and send them in 
with a named sunhat. This helps us keep everyone safe and comfortable while enjoying outdoor 
activities. We’re excited to get outside as much as possible, and your support in helping us stay 
safe in the sun is greatly appreciated.  

 

 

Owl Class Update 

What a fantastic week in Owls! We wrapped up our writing unit on Lost and Found by inventing our own lost animals and imagining 
how we would help them. Then, we brought our stories to life by creating fun comic strips, and to top it off, we enjoyed watching the 
short film of Lost and Found. In DT, our baby bears' chairs are almost complete—they're getting sturdier, more stable, and stronger 
every day! We also had a great time exploring the monarchy, with a special focus on castles and their history. It’s been a busy, 
creative, and exciting week!  
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Otter Class Update 

We have had a great couple of weeks in Otter class. We have been making 
the most of the warm and sunny weather we have been having and have 
done lots of our learning outside. We have started a new book, 'Mr Penguin 
and the lost treasure', which we have really enjoyed so far. We have also 
carried on our writing lessons, which are linked to the book 'Cloud tea 
monkeys', which again, we have really been enjoying. After discussing tea in 
the book, we have also looked at what Fairtrade is and what foods can be 
part of fairtrade. As a result, we have tasted several different kinds of 
Fairtrade tea from around the world and a little bit of Fairtrade chocolate! In 
Wildtribe, each class has been testing out some of our new equipment to 
create different shelters. On Friday 16th, Year 4 went to the academy's 
sustainability centre to experience some Wildtribe type activities. It will be 
Year 3s turn next Friday.    

Kestrel Class Update 

 The focus this week has really been on the Year 6s and them completing their SATs. All enjoyed coming into 
school for their special breakfast, including bacon sandwiches. The Year 5s have been working hard on 
consolidating areas of their learning. 
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